
Dear [Coach/Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my dissatisfaction regarding certain 

aspects of the team's recent performances and management decisions. As a dedicated supporter 

and a member of the team community, I believe it is important to voice these concerns. 

Firstly, I have noticed a lack of communication regarding game strategies and player roles, 

which has caused confusion among team members. Additionally, the training sessions have not 

been as organized as they once were, leading to diminished performance in games. 

Furthermore, I am concerned about the morale of the team. It seems that some players are feeling 

undervalued and not receiving the encouragement they need to perform at their best. I believe 

that fostering a positive and collaborative environment is crucial for our success. 

I truly appreciate your efforts and dedication to the team. However, I believe that addressing 

these issues will not only improve our performance but also boost team spirit. I hope we can 

discuss this further at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Role in the Team] 

[Contact Information] 


